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Coming October 1:  “Voices from the Pews”  

The first of its kind devotional book written by members and friends of the First Church of Seventh-day 
Adventists - Washington, DC  

Journey with nearly 200 authors who share their experiences in 365 devotionals that discuss: 

 How angels provided unforeseen protection in time of crisis 

 How the Holy Spirit led a young man to keep asking questions of a co-worker until he 

found “the truth” 

 How physical needs were mysteriously met when parishioners chose to put God first 

 How appreciating God’s love led a victim of abuse to find peace and forgiveness 

 What it means to experience the joy of contentment and peace through prayer 

 And numerous miracles wrought in individual lives demonstrating the ever-present 

love of God 

Voices from the Pews is one of those devotional collections you will want to read and share 
with your congregation and friends.  To pre-order your copy, complete the attached form.  For 
more information, you may contact the First Church of Seventh-day Adventists at 
secretary@firstsdachurch.org or at 240-965-6263. 
  

All proceeds for the $20 purchase of this book go toward the support of Christian Education.  

Lisa Smith Reid, Senior Pastor  
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